
 

 

 

 

November 15, 2022 

 

Board Memo 030-2022: Mitigation FY22-Updated Timeline 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Due to unexpected issues with the PES system, there was a delay in opening the mitigation 

process for FY 22 over the weekend.  The system was updated and tested and it will open 

tomorrow (November 16, 2022) for mitigation requests. Please see the adjusted timeline below. 

 

 
 

 

Please share this information with your membership.  

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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